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The use of prime agricultural land for development of more housing is going against all the well thought out advice 
concerning the vital need for making Britain more self sufficient in food production. 
 
The area around Canterbury has seen enormous amount of housing  development recently. Quite apart from the 
inadequacy of water and sewage services and lack of employment.  We do urgently need to keep a larger picture in 
mind. 
 
Please do not go ahead with this mindless development. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth Birmingham 
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